
Dog Park Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, November 27, 2012, 7pm at Lakeway Learning Center “Aspen Room”  
 

Topics for Discussion: 

Events:  

Santa Paws-Photos with Santa at Animal Medical Center-Susan’s Grooming- Thank you everyone who 

participated with this event.  We made $476 including the pictures taken, donations, and T-shirt sold. 

With this money we still have to pay Photo Imaging once we know what we owe them and purchase CDs 

for those who ordered photos on CDs. Special thank you to Timarie Javier for volunteering her time to 

be our photographer and to Mark and Kim Harris who played an awesome part of Mr. and Mrs Claus. 

Thanks to Photo Imaging for letting us use their business to make our orders. Thank you to Arrowhead 

Printing and Sir Speedy Printing for printing our flyers and registration forms. Thank you to Tina Carson 

for helping the photographer to keep dogs focused on the photographer. Thank you Gayle Armer, Darryl 

Maunder, Samantha Montey, Rebekah Taylor, and Nancy & Doug Turner for helping out with the event 

and taking care of supplies. Good job Sarah at getting out thank-you cards to everyone so quickly.  Do 

we still have flyers that need taken down? Flyers were put up at FCA Country Store, Hastings, Main 

Bagel, Bev’s Brew, Library, DQ, Ice Cream Land, Animal Medical Center, Dollar Tree, Eastside 

Laundromat, the Doghouse, Cheesehouse, Joe’s Pet Depot, Camelot Pet Castle, Photo Imaging Center, 

Thars, Animal Shelter, and North Platte Physical Therapy. 

Treasurer Report to Date: 

To date GDOG has $2,842.67. We still have 23 Shirts and 55 bandannas left to sell which will bring us in 

another $576.  

GDOG Board Positions Opened: 

We are currently looking to fill two board positions. We are look for someone interested in being 

Fundraiser Chair person and and someone to be Treasurer. Please let me know you are interested by 

emailing Catherine Mahoney at Gillette.dog.park@gmail.com  with something showing why you are 

interested in the position and why you think you would be good at it. Please have your contact 

information on it.  

Other 

 Catherine Mahoney ordered 5 lockboxes and has since received and given them to Gayle Armer 

for Gayle and Samantha Montey to put up at the following locations: Photo Imaging Center, 

Bev’s Brew, Main Bagel, Camelot, and All God’s Creatures. There has been some changes 

regarding this which Samantha Montey and Gayle Armer will discuss the status of this. 

 GDOG board members have discussed what needs to be in the GDOG bylaws and Catherine 

Mahoney is in process of typing up the rough draft. Once the final draft is complete we will be 

filing our non-profit paperwork.  
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 Catherine Mahoney and Sarah Tyson have gotten a business credit card for GDOG to be used 

when needed to make online purchases for shirts, bandannas,etc.  

 Check out our website to see some of the awesome changes Samantha Montey has done to it! 

 Discuss ideas on how to sell shirts and bandannas.  

 Reimburse Rebekah for Santa Paws Event supplies. 

 Give Gayle other Board Member handbook to read.  

 

 

Contact us: 
Website: www.gillettedogpark.com 
Email:  Gillette.dog.park@gmail.com 
Facebook Group: Say Yes to Gillette- Campbell County Dog Park 
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